
A Statement from 1663 Partners 

We are pleased to announce a new and exciting chapter taking place for the beloved Sickles 
Farm at 1 Harrison Avenue in Little Silver, NJ. Formerly the location of Sickles Market. 

1663 Partners is proud to announce The Market at Sickles Farm. This Market will be a 
destination for all of the "good stuff" you have dearly missed this past year along with some 
exciting new offerings and experiences. With homage to Sickles Farm and its historical past, we 
look forward to welcoming you to our garden center, specialty food market, and café. 

The Market at Sickles Farm will be the place on the peninsula to find the highest quality 
produce and your favorite prepared foods. Our new café and greenhouse seating will be the 
perfect spot to slow down, relax, recharge, offering the highest-quality coffee, tea, juices, and 
wellness-focused specialty beverages.  

What you have loved about Sickles over the past 100+ years will not be forgotten. As previous 
longtime customers, we are locals with a fresh perspective and a deep-rooted passion for the 
community and wellness.  

The first page of this new chapter starts with plants! Opening in May 2025, the Garden Center 
will feature a stunning selection of annuals, perennials, hanging flowering plants, and more. 
We’ll have everything you need to design a home oasis this spring and you’ll even be able to 
find the perfect gift for Mother’s Day. 

The full Market offering is expected to open in July 2025. We appreciate the outpouring of 
community support over the past year. We look forward to sharing this next chapter with you.  

We are hiring for many positions at The Market at Sickles Farm, and we encourage interested 
applicants to apply as soon as possible. 

Please follow @TheMarketatSicklesFarm on Instagram for updates. 

 


